
Pölz_7ab_Englisch Cambridge FCE                                              Saturday, 23
rd

 of May 2020 

 

Dear Cambridge Certificate students,  

I hope you are safe and well and you are ready for your Cambridge exams which will take 

place as planned at the WIFI Kärnten, Europaplatz 1  in Klagenfurt 

on Saturday, the 6
th
 of June from 8.30 to 15.20 

 

Please have a look at the detailed information (two pages) at the end of this message 

 

As we are not going to have any regular Cambridge preparation lessons anymore, it is very 

urgent to meet before the actual exam to give you some final information and most important 

of all hand over your “Confirmations of Entry and Timetable”, documents you need when you 

sit the exam. 

That is why we are going to meet on your first day back at school 

on Wednesday, the 3
rd

 of June 2020 at 09.35 (3. Stunde) 

 at the BORG in front of the staffroom. 

 

In the meantime you could have a look at the last few units in our Cambridge book and study 

on your own. In particular you should have a look at the final unit, with an example of your 

speaking paper. You could also practise some writing tasks and send your papers to me, so 

that I can give you some feedback. 

As it is very important that you will all be there on the 3
rd

 of June, I would like to ask 

you to send me a short confirmation that you have got this message. 

My email:  karlpoelz@gmx.at 

If you need assistance with understanding something that has been assigned, please feel free 

to contact me. I’ll be happy to answer your questions. I hope the situation starts to get better 

soon for us all and you will have successful exams! 

  

 Keep safe and healthy!! 

Your English teacher 

Karl Pölz  

mailto:karlpoelz@gmx.at


 

 



 

 

 

 

 


